
		
	
	
	
To:		 Governance	Council		
	
Cc:	 Facilitation	Corps	
	 Ex-Officio	Members		
	
Fr:	 Thuy	Thi	Nguyen,	President		
	
Date:		 September	5,	2018	
	
Re:	 Program	Review	–	Green,	Yellow,	Red	Designations		
	
	
In	light	of	the	new	governance	structure	and	PaRC’s	deferral	of	the	final	recommendation	on	
the	programs	under	comprehensive	program	reviews,	I	write	to	provide	you	with	my	leanings	in	
response	to	the	Program	Review	Committee’s	recommendations.			
	
I	will	try	my	best	not	to	express	my	leanings	in	the	future,	though	this	special	circumstance	as	
aforementioned	leads	me	to	think	that	it	would	be	more	helpful	to	colleagues	currently	under	
program	review	to	prepare	for	the	upcoming	academic	year.		Programs	that	receive	a	red	or	
yellow	designation	are	required	to	write	another	comprehensive	program	review.		The	new	
Governance	Council	will	not	meet	until	October	5	–	leaving	a	shorter	time	period	to	complete	a	
comprehensive	program	review	by	December.			
	
GREEN	DESGINATION:		
	
Last	Spring	Quarter,	the	Program	Review	Committee	recommended	the	following	programs	
receive	a	green	designation,	and	PaRC	agreed.		I	lean	toward	agreeing	with	the	green	
designation,	and	thus,	these	programs	are	not	required	to	complete	a	comprehensive	program	
review	this	year.				
	
LIST	OF	GREEN:	Anthropology,	Assessment	Center,	Library,	Business,	Philosophy,	Counseling,	
Physics,	Psych	Services,	Puente,	Student	Affairs,	TLC,	and	Physics		
	
	
RED	DESGINATION:	
	
Last	Spring	Quarter,	the	Program	Review	Committee	recommended	the	following	programs	
receive	a	red	designation,	and	PaRC	agreed.		I	lean	toward	agreeing	with	the	red	designation,		
	



	
and	thus,	these	programs	are	required	to	complete	a	comprehensive	program	review	this	year	
and	present	to	the	Governance	Council	in	January/February	2019.			
	
LIST	OF	RED:	Theater,	Spanish,	and	Nano	Tech	
	
		
YELLOW	DESGINATION:	
	
Last	Spring	Quarter,	the	Program	Review	Committee	recommended	the	following	programs	
receive	a	yellow	designation,	and	PaRC	was	not	able	to	conduct	a	final	vote	on	that	matter	and	
deferred	the	matter	to	the	new	governance	committee.			
	
I	lean	toward	agreeing	with	the	yellow	designation,	except	for	two	programs:	rad	tech	and	
dental	hygiene.		After	review,	I	have	determined	that	a	green	rating	is	more	appropriate	for	
those	programs.	All	programs	with	a	yellow	designation	are	required	to	complete	a	
comprehensive	program	review	this	year	and	present	to	the	Governance	Council	in	
January/February	2019.			
	
LIST	OF	YELLOW:	Chemistry,	Art	History,	Dental	Hygiene	(GREEN),	Respiratory	Therapy,	Pharm	
Tech,	Music	Tech,	Athletic	Injury	Care,	Personal	Training,	Engineering,	Geography,	GIST,	and	
Rad	Tech	(GREEN).	
	


